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Product Obsolescence Notification 
 

Issue Date: 13 JUL 2012       OBS130712IPD1 
 
Dear Customer,  
  
Avago Technologies announces the obsolescence of the Multi-Channel Bi-Directional Digital Optocoupler 
products ACSL-6210 and ACSL-6400 for the leaded (Pb) options. This obsolescence will take effect from July 
13, 2012. 
  
The replacements to these products are the closest equivalent but not direct replacement to leaded (Pb) plating. 
 

Part Affected Alternate Replacement 

ACSL-6210-00R ACSL-6210-00RE 

ACSL-6210-06R ACSL-6210-06RE 

ACSL-6210-50R ACSL-6210-50RE 

ACSL-6210-56R ACSL-6210-56RE 

ACSL-6400-00T ACSL-6400-00TE 

ACSL-6400-06T ACSL-6400-06TE 

ACSL-6400-50T ACSL-6400-50TE 

ACSL-6400-56T ACSL-6400-56TE 
 
The ACSL-6210 and ACSL-6400 for the lead (Pb) free options are not affected by this obsolescence notification. 
 
 
The key milestones are:  
1.  Formal customer obsolescence notice – July 13, 2012  
2.  Final customer order date – January 13, 2013 
3.  Final ship date to customer – July 13, 2013 
 
Please note that Avago Technologies reserves the rights to limit any last-time buy quantities based on capacity 
and material availability. Orders will be accepted on a non-returnable basis only. 
  
Customers are strongly encouraged to switch to the recommended replacement parts stated above and Avago 
Technologies is willing to provide free samples of these parts for customer evaluation.  
  
If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please do not hesitate to contact your Avago Technologies 
sales representative or authorized distributors.  
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